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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

Nur: Sanjana Nagarajan 

Rec:  Matthew Wadsworth 

Yr 1:  Emily Talpau 

Yr 2:  Layton Allsopp 

Yr 3:  Zach Thomas 

Yr 4:  Lola Murray 

Yr 5:  Brooke Hickingbotham 

Yr 6:  Olivia Whinnett 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Krystian Jedrzejewski 

Yr 1:  Dexter Ellis 

Yr 2:   Alyssa Wark 

Yr 3:  Harry Whiting 

Yr 4:   Tommy Terry 

Yr 5:    Santana Cockerell-Dudley 

Yr 6:    Oliwier Latka 

Attendance Winner 

Year 3- 97.9% 

Well Done 

Australian Bush Fire Fundraising 

  
  

  

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Respect. The children reflected on what we need 
to live together in harmony.  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Molly Williamson for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

 

This year Pancake Day 

(Shrove Tuesday) is on 

Tuesday 25th February.  

The main meal will be     

Chicken Curry or  

Tomato and Cheese Pasta 

Bake.  

We will be serving  

pancakes for pudding on this day.  

If your child does not normally have a school dinner 

and would like one, please send in your money in a 

clearly named envelope. School dinners are £1.90. 

 

Shrove Tuesday 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in their 

coppers. This is when we started to fill in the 

koala with coins. 



Year 6 Science 

 

This week during their science lesson Year 6 were  

producing a fact file about the different components of 

the blood and what job they do. The children then  

collected the ingredients to make blood soup! 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday 7th to Sunday 9th February — RobinWood trip 

Wednesday 12th February—Family Learning —Soap Carving 

17th—21st February—Half Term 

Friday 6th March - World Book Day Dressing Up 

Wednesday 11th March Family Learning—Mother’s Day Craft 

Monday 11th-Thursday 14th May SATs Week for Year 2 & 6 

Polite Reminder 

Please could anyone dropping children off by car in the morning be mindful of the volume of the music they 

may be playing. We have neighbours who are shift workers who sleep during the day. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

Lost Key 

Has anyone lost a key? We have had one handed into the office which was found in the playground this 

week.  If it might be yours, please pop in and check. Thanks. 

World Book Day 

To celebrate World Book Day, on Friday 6th March, children are invited to dress up as their favourite 

book character. Which character is your favourite? Who will you come dressed as? 


